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PRESENTATION OF THE PROPOSED 2013-2014 SCHOOL ASSIGNMENT PLAN - REVISED 
 
Staff Liaison Present 
 
Laura Evans, Senior Director for Student Assignment 
Susan Pullium, Director for Student Assignment 
 
Main Points 
 
On 10/4/12, the Board of Education directed staff to develop a school assignment plan for the 2013-2014 school 
year using the 2011-2012 Base School Assignment Plan as a starting point.  On 11/13/12, the proposed 2013-
2014 School Assignment Plan was presented to the Board of Education.  Furthermore, the Board of Education 
held public hearings on the staff’s proposal on 11/28/12, 12/3/12, and 12/5/12.  The Board of Education also 
participated in work sessions on 12/4/12 and 12/11/12 to review public input and finalize the 2013-2014 School 
Assignment Plan.  As a part of the staff’s proposal, the 2013-2014 School Assignment Plan will become 
effective on 12/12/12 for all new families enrolling in WCPSS as well as families currently in WCPSS who 
experience a change of address at some point during the remainder of the 2012-2013 school year. 
 
Fiscal Implications 
 
None 
 
Recommendation for Action 
 
Staff is requesting the Board of Education’s approval of the proposed 2013-2014 School Assignment Plan. 
 
Staff is requesting a waiver of Board Policy 6204 to allow the Board to approve an enrollment cap for several 
schools for the remainder of the 2012-2013 school year.  Staff is requesting Board approval for an enrollment 
cap at Briarcliff, Brooks, Cedar Fork, Conn, Davis Drive, Green Hope, Hunter, Lacy, Mills Park, Underwood, 
Wildwood Forest, and Wiley Elementary Schools and Heritage Middle School for the remainder of the 2012-
2013 school year.  The maximum enrollment number for each school is listed in the 2013-2014 Assignment 
Plan documentation. 
 
 

 


